
Our Ref: 14/2022   
JANUARY 2022 

  

Re: Your request made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 

Please could you provide the following information  

1. What software are you currently using for your website?  

Wordpress 
 

2. What team/individual is responsible for maintaining your website?  
 

Communications 

 

3. Do you work with an external supplier to maintain your website, if so when does your 
contract expire?  

The website was developed external, we have no contract in place. 

 

4.  When did you last conduct an accessibility audit against your public website?  
 
Can you define what you mean by accessibility audit? 

5. What team/individual is responsible for digital accessibility across your public facing 
services?  

    
Accessibility standards come under the Trust’s Nursing Leadership team. 

6. What is your budget for digital accessibility?  

N/A. 

 

7. What is your annual marketing/communications budget for creating content for residents?  
 
The Trust does not allocated a specific budget to communications as must things are created in 
house and external work is undertaken on an adhoc basis.  

  
8. Do you work with external marketing/communications suppliers to create content for your 

public   facing services? 
  
No.  

9. When was the last time you conducted a content audit on your website to remove outdated 
content? 

 
The website has several tools for highlighting dead links and archiving content.  


